
Senior PDAs, Baby Pictures, & Candids 
Class of 2022 
 

This is the final piece of the senior yearbook to send home about. There is a reminder about parent PDAs at the 

bottom of this as well. 

 

If you would like to include a baby picture of your graduating senior, and/or a candid photo, please email me 

your desired picture(s), saved as a .jpg file. Please name the files as such: 

 

Last Name_First Name baby 

Last Name _First name candid 

 

Please only submit 1 baby picture and/or 1 candid photo of your child.  

 

The deadline for submitting your child’s baby picture and/or candid pictures is: February 

14th.  
 

 

➢ We are looking at creating an amazing yearbook for the students this year, full of pictures and memories. 

Please don’t miss the deadlines for these important senior events.  

 

 

REMINDER: Deadline for ordering parent PDAs: February 1st (deadline for final submission of ad material:  

February 14th) 
 

Full page PDA: $150.00   |   ½ page PDA: $80.00   |    ¼ page PDA: $60.00 

 

You can order a PDA when you order the yearbook for your child, or you can purchase a PDA after. Again, you 

can go to: www.balfour.com/new-york/pulaski/pulaski-high-school or you can scan the QR code. 

 

 

IMPORTANT: Deadlines are firm. Missing the deadline for submitting or ordering will result in you not being 

able to have a photo or a PDA in the yearbook.  

 

 

Please also remember that the yearbook sale price of $45 has ended. The current yearbook price for the 

remainder of the year is $55. Personalizations are possible and cost an additional charge.  

 

If you have any questions about ordering yearbooks or ordering and creating PDAs, or submitting baby pictures 

and candids, please do not hesitate to call (315.298.5103) or email me. 

 

Sincerely,  

Mr. Woods (Yearbook Advisor | awoods@pulaskicsd.org) 

 

mailto:awoods@pulaskicsd.org

